
 

  Enrollment of the 22nd generation 

Enrollment is now open for the new school year 
and new students. We pray that God will bring 
the right people who will study next school year 
here.  

The HUB Bible school by now has finished over 
350 students and many of them are included in 
the mission work, church ministry, christian 
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  Dear brothers and sisters, friends, supporters... 

We are rejoicing that we can greet you this summer and share with you even a small part of what is 
happening in the ministry of HUB and the Bible school. 

With a mission conference and gathering former students of HUB and many guests we’ve finished 21st 
year of the Bible school. A year of many blessings and life together is over and we are glad that we 
could share our lives with students for this time 
and see how God has taught them and built them 
up while they were studying God’s Word and ser-
ve to many.  Pray for this group of people and 
their further steps.  

 

21. generation of the HUB students 

  HUB Bible school in Serbia  

HUB is still the only one interdenominational evangelical school in Serbia that 
offer full time intensive studying. Only in the first year of studying, stu-
dents have over 900 classes of teaching, while studying all the books of the 
Bible with over 50 teachers, they have at least 30 days of practical ministry 
and countless hours of traveling, serving, visiting churches, etc. 

During this school year we have visited over 50 churches with the students, 
where we could serve. We pray that the HUB Bible school will continue to 
be a blessing to many while equipping people for a ministry in Balkans. 

HUB Mission conference 2017—Mistery of Mission 

View on HUB from the air 



 

My little café in Opovo 

A year ago, from dreams to reality!          
„My little café“ in Opovo has been opened 
for 9 months now and we truly see that it is 
a real thing that through this work, as belie-
vers, we can be closer to the community, 
meet new people, be more visible and more 
accessible. As people of God, we can offer 
many things and as ’’the greatest missio-
nary’’ of all times, Jesus, we walk and meet 
new people every day and offer them an 

opportunity to see us 
and get to know us. 
That is a zone with 
less comfort, than in 
which we maybe  
used to be, but that 
is a zone where God 
is calling us to be.  

We organize in the cafe many events, creative and educational workshops, musical nights, ... We pray 
that this place will be a good model and that something like this would be expanded in many cities and 
villages in our region and wider. So, we still continue to „dream“ dreams and pray for what is from God 
to stay! 

______________________________________________ 

 Summer at HUB 

 Someone said that Belgrade is a city that never 

sleeps. We say that HUB is a place that is never 

empty.  

So this summer also at HUB we are hosts of many 

camps and retreats.  

We are especially inviting you to pray for our 

Camps of Hope. Camp for families with kids who 

were treated for malignant diseases is from 13-17th 

August, as well as camp for families with kids with 

disabilities from 20-24th August.  

We still have a need for volunteers who will serve with us to these families. 

“Thank you for 
all workshops 
and for every-

thing! Thank you 
for being here ” 

This is just a glimpse of what God is doing through the ministry of HUB. Thank you for your faithfulness and for 
standing firm with us. Pray for us while we continue further on! God is great! 

Yours in Christ, 

Sladjan and Jaroslava Milenković 

with the HUB team 


